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Ser NILE PM0 /2020-23  
02 SEP 2020 

 

From:  Project Manager, NATO Improved Link Eleven (NILE) 
To: NILE Steering Committee Representatives 

 
Subj:  NILE PROJECT- REQUEST FOR IN-SERVICE SUPPORT 5 REQUEST FOR 

INFORMATION PUBLICATION  
 

Ref: (a) NILE In-Service Support 5 Request for Information 
(b) Decision Item 71.02 
(c) Action Item 71.06 

 
1. This letter is to inform you that the NILE PMO is formally releasing the In-Service Support 
5 Request for Information (RFI) to you as an attachment to this letter.   

 
2. The NILE PMO requests that the Steering Committee publish this document either to a 
direct list of vendors, or on your respective national procurement websites. Vendors have 
three months in which to respond to the RFI (closing date is 4 December 2020). 
 
3. The NILE PMO will be holding virtual Industry Days on 20 and 21 October 2020 on 
MS Teams to support this RFI. Additional information is available in the RFI document 
and will be sent directly to vendors who register to attend. 

 
4. For any questions, please contact either Ms. Amy Kilby at amy.kilby.uk@navy.mil or 
myself by phone + 1 (619) 524-3320 or by e-mail at charles.schwartz@navy.mil. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CHARLES J. SCHWARTZ 

 

Distribution: 

NILE SC Chairman  

NILE SC Representatives 
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